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SU’s MASMI Sales Competition Winners 
Announced 

Some 56 students recently vied for top honors during the SU Mid-Atlantic Sales and 
Marketing Institute’s second biannual sales championship competition. 

Read More 

http://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2018/perdue/newsletter/05-2018/
http://www.salisbury.edu/news/article.html?id=7968
http://www.salisbury.edu/news/article.html?id=7968


 

Catchin’ Up with … Tim Higgins 

Tim shares that opportunities the Perdue School afforded him brought him to where he is 
today, working as a consultant in the technology and management consulting practice at 

RSM US, LLP. 

Read More 

Student Spotlight: Nelli Balkarova 

Nelli is a double major in international business and marketing. She spent the spring 2017 
semester studying abroad in Grenoble, France. Nelli was featured in the SU student 

newspaper The Flyer . 

Read More 

http://www.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/04-2018/Student-Spotlight.html
http://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2018/Catchin_Up.html
http://www.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/04-2018/MEDA_Presentation.html
https://thesuflyer.com/2017/10/24/su-spotlight-nelli-balkarova-takes-the-principles-of-perdue-abroad/


SU’s Finance Students’ Trip to NYC 

Thirty-five Perdue students accompanied by two faculty members had the opportunity to 
spend a few days in New York City. Read about the learning opportunities they 

experienced. 

Read More 

Beta Gamma Sigma Induction 

New student members have been inducted into the PSB chapter of Beta Gamma Sigma. 

Read More 

http://www.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/04-2018/IS_Alumni_Networking.html
http://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2018/NYC_Trip.html
http://www.salisbury.edu/news/article.html?id=7845
http://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2018/beta_Gamma.html


FMA@SU Celebrates Professional 
30 Years Development Week Was 

In 1987, Dr. Kashi Khazeh proposed that SU begin a Great Successits own collegiate chapter and National Honor 
Society. He was encouraged to pursue the idea, PDW was held in April. Students participated in 

and three decades later, the FMA@SU is still activities aimed at enhancing their 
going strong. professionalism. 

Read More Read More 

Applications Being Accepted for Fall 2018 
M.B.A. Program

Hybrid or 100 percent online delivery format. 
Read More 

In the Spotlight 

Click here to read about recent faculty and student happenings. 

A Look Ahead 

May 23 
Graduate Commencement 

May 24 
Undergraduate Commencement 

STAY CONNECTED 

 SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff 
sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 

http://www.salisbury.edu/news/article.html?id=7946
http://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2018/Professional_devlop.html
http://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2018/online_MBA.html
http://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2018/in_the_spotlight.html
https://www.facebook.com/Perdue-School-of-Business-at-Salisbury-University-326760409426/
https://twitter.com/perdueschool
https://www.instagram.com/perdueschool/
http://www.salisbury.edu/perdue/
http://www.salisbury.edu/equity/



